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Workshop on “Accelerators / Incubation Opportunities for Students
& Faculties Early-Stage Entrepreneurs” by Prof. M.L. Sai Kumar Dean

Academics (Rtd), Institute of Public Enterprise, Hyderabad

As a part of Institution's Innovation Council (IIC), Nalla Narasimha Reddy Group of

Institutions organized a session on "Accelerators / Incubation Opportunities for Students &

Faculties Early-Stage Entrepreneurs " by Prof. M.L. Sai Kumar, on 22nd August 2024 from 11:00

AM to 1:00 PM. The session was started by Dr. G Janardhana Raju, the Dean School of

Engineering & Convener of IIC, by welcoming the resource person Professor M L Sai Kumar. The

Session started with an activity making the students understand the topic which was to be dealt.

The motive behind this event is to spread the awareness regarding Entrepreneurship skill, Attitude

and Behavior.



Ms.N.Lavanya,Asst.Prof. Delivering a brief profile of Prof.M.L Sai Kumar Sir.

Prof M L Sai Kumar sir’s interaction with the IIC participant through an activity.

IIC Students questionnaire with the
Resource person ProfM L Sai Kumar.

Gathered for a group photo

While addressing Prof M L Sai Kumar elaborated the following:

 Accelerators and incubators are invaluable resources for student and faculty entrepreneurs,

offering support in the form of mentorship, funding, and networking.



 Choosing the right program based on the startup’s needs is crucial for success.

 Early-stage entrepreneurs can benefit significantly from the structured support provided by

these programs, helping them avoid common pitfalls and accelerate their growth.

The Session was attended by 116 students and 18 faculty members. The session was open for

interaction, questionnaires and feedback followed by vote of thanks. In addition, the IIC convener

appreciated & praised Prof. M.L. Sai Kumar and said that the speaker has given in- depth knowledge

and understanding of the basics, terminology and the implementation in the current scenario. He clearly

stated that session is really valuable and requires more like sessions from him in near future. The session

was concluded at 01:00PM with vote of thanks as well as group photos with IIC participants.


